

DATE: March 16, 2021

TO: Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM: Chris Folts

RE: Resolution Authorizing a Contract with Lindhout Associates Architects for

Architectural Services – Facility Services Department

Livingston County has a need to retain architectural services for modifications and renovations of Livingston County facilities. The Facility Services department along with Co Pro published an RFP and received proposals from 16 architectural firms.

A committee formed by department heads and county administration evaluated all proposals and moved forward with interviewing five architectural firms for final consideration. Lindhout Associates Architects, AIA, PC, was selected based on overall score and pricing.

Therefore, Facility Services along with the selection committee is requesting entering into a contract with Lindhout Associates Architects, not to exceed five years. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.